The Institute of Group Analysis

1 Daleham Gardens,
London NW3 5BY

Telephone:
Facsimile:

Mr. David Pike

Director. Environment Dept.
London Borough of Camden
Camden Town Hall

Argyle Street Entrance
Euston Road

London WClH BEQ 12 April 1995

Dear Mr. Pike,

Re: Planning Applicatino PL/9500249/ /0711/K
Construction of 5 flats and underground car park
adjoining 79 -Belsize Lane, -NW3

The conostruction of a 3-storey residential building with such
substantial car parking appears out of keeping in a carefully
planned leafy Victorian neighbourhood. The proposed development
appears crowded in relation to the site, and appears likely to
introduce additional traffic hazards, and to complicate the traffic
flow at an already dangerocus junction.

This Institute is situated directly opposite the proposed site,

and as an organisation providing psychotherapy and training we are
very concerned about the impact of the excavation that would be

needed to construct the proposed building. I would therefore like
to endorse the points made in # letter of

3rd April 1995 and to express e strongest possible objection to
the proposed development.

Yours sincerely,

Chair, IGA Council.

cc: Dr,
Hon. Secretary.
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